
STATE OF IDAHO 
OFFICE OF 

STATE SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION 

JERRY L. EVANS 

Jim and Holly Akenson 
c /o Taylor Ranch 
Cascade, ID 83611 

Dear Jim and Holly: 

BOISE 

September 6, 1985 

Enclosed are some pictures from our visit to the Taylor Ranch. They 
are not as exciting as you sheep pictures. However, for me, they help recall 
a good time with some very special people. I thought you might enjoy them 
too. 

JLE:k 

hope things are going well with you. 

Sincerely, 

State Superintendent of 
Public Instruction 
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